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10th June 2019/180
Dear Parents/Carers
Last week
Students had a fantastic day at SHINE. 
In literacy, the students continued reading the fictional novel ‘Hite’, which is based in London and is about a young boy with learning difficulties facing the hard reality of living in a gang-riddled estate. Students were encouraged to think about how some of the issues may affect their lives - for example, knife crime and being forced into gangs.
The children then went on to work on comprehension tasks targeted at all levels.

In science the students learned about the different types of fossils, and they saw and held real fossils. They then took part in a practical activity, recreating their own dinosaur fossils in clay, which they really enjoyed.
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A selection of the children’s work from last Saturday

Coffee Morning
This Saturday 15th June, 9:30-10:00am, is our last SHINE Parents’ Coffee Morning for this academic year. All SHINE parents/carers are invited and we would love to see you there. 
. 
Reminder
SHINE begins at 9:30am and pick up is at 2:30pm sharp. If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575 or email eunicebshine@gmail.com.
We look forward to seeing you all on Saturday. 

Kind Regards
Eunice Burlingham  
Shine Project Manager
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